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Good Afternoon Joe Walker Families, 

This is Steve Wood, Principal of Joe Walker Middle School, with a very important announcement regarding Joe Walker’s 

return to school next week. Our records indicate that you have chosen for your child to return to “in person” hybrid 

instruction starting the week of April 12th. A detailed “Return to School Parent Guide” was emailed this afternoon and is 

also available on the front page of our website. It’s imperative that you check your email today and review the 

document carefully. If you do not receive this email, please visit our website to view the Parent Guide, 

www.westside.k12.ca.us/jw. The Parent Guide should answer all of your questions regarding the registration and use of 

the daily SafeScreener, where to drop-off and pick-up your child, and what protocols students must follow while on 

campus. Additionally, the Parent Guide contains a school map with all room numbers and teacher names to help your 

child locate their classrooms next week. Please be sure to take the time this week to register your child for the 

SafeScreener program, as all students are required to participate in a daily screener and temperature check each day of 

attendance on campus. Step by step instructions are contained in the Parent Guide, along with an informational flyer, 

and short video explaining the process. Lastly, please remember that Team 1 students will report to school on Monday 

and Tuesday, while Team 2 students will report to school on Wednesday and Thursday. Have a great rest of the week.  

 

Sincerely, 

Steve Wood 

Principal  

 

http://www.westside.k12.ca.us/jw

